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June 6, 2017

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Somenos Street
June 2017 - July 2017

Dear Sir/Madam:

As part of the 2017 Streets Rehabilitation Program, the City of Victoria will be
completing the improvements mentioned below. Construction has already begun
with water service and catch basin upgrades and will be followed by road paving.
Completion is expected by the middle of July and the project scope includes the
following:

Water Service upgrades
Catch Basin upgrades
Road paving

Boulevard restoration
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The City of Victoria will work to minimize inconveniences during construction.
Local access will be maintained and some parking restrictions will be required.
The construction area will be clearly marked with signs.

Prior to final paving our paving contractor will deliver a paving notice noting the
date of paving and vehicular / parking restrictions.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns regarding this project please do
not hesitate to contact me at 250-883-0513 or cjalonen@victoria.ca.

Regards,

Christopher Jalonen, AScT
Works Technologist (Streets Operations)

c Streets Construction Notification Group
Councillor Chris Coleman
Fairfield Gonzales Community Association

The City of Victoria recognizes the Songhees and Esquimalt Nations in whose traditional territories we live and work
"Hay swx ga”



